
 

 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Over the past few weeks, we as an organization, Marian University Men’s Rugby Program have 
been in contact with SOK Global Sports regarding their proposed plans and working with the 
City of Indianapolis Parks and Recreation department to rehabilitate the Kuntz Sports Complex 
on West 16th Street.  
 
Subject to the proposed plans becoming a reality, and the facility operating with world class 
facilities we would be committed to holding matches and joint events at the Kuntz Sports 
Complex in 2023/24 subject to the costs associated with rental.  
 
We offer our full support to SOK Global and the City of Indianapolis in bringing this project to 
life.  
 

 

John Harley 

 
Men’s Head Rugby Coach 
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